
Dear Chair of Student Council, 

  

I am writing to you for clarification on the terms of service for full-time officer roles 
within TU Dublin Student Union. 

  

As the new constitution comes into effect in July of this year, 2023, Full-Time officers 
may spend a maximum of two years of service in the union. My query is to whether 
these terms of service consider the terms served under the current constitution. 

  

In simpler terms, can officers that have served terms in both 2021/22 and 2022/23 
be able to run for re-election next year? 

  

Relevant section in the new constitution: 

“7.4 Terms of Office 

7.4.2. No individual shall serve for more than two terms in any one or any 
combination of Full-Time positions” 

  

  

It would be appreciated if you could provide some clarity on this matter, 

  

Kind Regards, 

Samantha Corcoran (she/her) 


